MINUTES


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group 

Orchard Creek Lodge

March 5, 2007 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake

Membership Chair, BJ Julson


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Pat Heesch


Historian & Liaison to Community Association, Don Belval

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 2/5/07 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· BJ reported that we currently have 30 paid memberships.

· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 2/28/07 was $877.73, reflecting income in February of $280 for 14 paid memberships.

· Pat reviewed the social events for the year.  The holiday party will be held at Buonarroti on the first Monday of December.

· Dick reported that Don has prepared a sample calendar featuring group pictures, which can be used as a calendar or computer “wallpaper.”  Pat suggested checking with Kinkos to see what they would charge for printing.

Old Business
· Trip leaders and co-leaders reported on the planned trips, and dates were assigned for most.  The planned trips are:

3/13-15

Half Moon Bay



Hauperts/Garavitos

4/14

SF Presidio, Marin Headlands

Postles/Crowthers

5/?

Pinnacles Monument (2 days)


Schroeders/Holdings

6/13

Sierra Nevada back  roads


Brewsters/Berrys

7/(*)

Sutter Creek, Jackson (2 days)

Schmidts/Webbs

8/(*),(*)

Virginia City, Reno



Berrys/Brewsters

9/(*),(*)

Sequoia, Kings Canyon


Postles/Sondergards

10/(*),(*),(*)
Mendocino (3 days)



Belvals/Drakes

11/?

Napa (2 day)




Rooneys/Garavitos

· Ernie has not received any further news regarding the Downtown Lincoln Car Show.  He will advise John Z. and Bill H. if he does.

· Virgil explained how to get group logos put on shirts.

New Business
· Bill H. reported on the Relay for Life scheduled for 5/19-20.  Interested people were asked to sign up.

· Ernie encouraged people to sign the liability release, and reminded them that the membership dues are due.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito

Note:

(*) Exact dates are not given on the website, please contact the trip leader for further information
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